
 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
I am delighted to announce the classes for academic year 2024-25. If you could please spend some time sharing this 
information with your child over the weekend and explain that on Monday 15th July they will be spending the full day in 
their new class. 
 
We would also like to welcome Miss Hannah Wright to the Carleton Park teaching team, who joins us as a new teacher 
in September. 
 

Classes 24-25 
Year Group Teacher 
Reception Miss Brook 

Year 1 
Mrs Humphreys 

Mrs Thorpe 
Year 2 Mrs Wright 
Year 3 Miss Hunt 
Year 4 Miss Patterson 
Year 5 Mrs Jennings 
Year 6 Mr Campbell 

 
Thank you all for your continued support and enjoy your weekend. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mr. J. Ayre 
Headteacher 
 


